Republic of the Philippines

~
&a Department of Environment and Nafural Resources
i/-'-/———-f Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City. 1100
= Tel Nos. (632) 8929-6626 to 29; VOIP Trunkline (632) 8755-3300/ 8755-3330
Website: http://www.denr.gov.ph

MEMORANDUM

FOR . The Directors
Legal Affairs Service
Policy and Planning Service
Climate Change Service

All Bureau Directors

The Officer-in-Charge
Mines and Geosciences Bureau

FROM: The Undersecretary
Special Concerns and Legislative Affairs

SUBJECT . REQUEST FOR PROPOSED AMENDMENTS ON
ENVIRONMENTAL LAWS

DATE . 15 September 2023

In the interest of service and in adherence to the Department’'s mandate, this Office,
as the direct link and coordinator between both Houses of Congress and the DENR, is
respectfully requesting any proposed amendments on existing environmental laws
your office may wish to pursue.

We understand that many environmental laws need updating or revisions in order
for your office to more effectively perform your duties. We are now given the opportunity by
some legislators for them to sponsor any proposals you may have.

In this regard, kindly send your proposed revisions with a brief explanation why such
proposal is being made on or before 21 September 2023, at 5:00PM via email at
denrllo@denr.gov.ph.

Your valuable insights and proposals are highly appreciated.

For information and appropriate action, please.

IGNATIUS LOYOLA A. RODRIGUEZ
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